
Finance Committee February 1, 2018 
 
Members Present:   Dennis Sears, Art Battachi, Maryellen Brown, Marcella BushT 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:01 
Art B made a motion to accept the minutes of January 25. 
Dennis pointed out the minutes of January 25,  should insert the word 
“transportation” before reimbursement in the statement concerning  Chapter 71. 
 
Glenn D explained the proposed high school budget 
Mary  T explained the proposed elementary school budget.  
Sandra H explained the proposed student services budget 
None of the budget proposals included salaries 
 
Regarding Medicaid reimbursement , the District can apply for reimbursement from 
the Department of Health 
 
February 8 will be the last budget presentation 
 
Meeting adjourned 7:23 
 
Maryellen Brown 
 
 
 


